
 
 

 

December 1, 2023 

 

Dear ACVD Residents: 

 

The ACVD Education Committee has many tasks within the development and 

monitoring of ACVD residency programs. The committee helps to set criteria for 

residency programs through the education guidelines which are reviewed regularly. The 

committee is responsible for reviewing and approving all new residency programs.  

 

Additionally, evaluation of existing residency programs is performed when major 

changes are submitted, and recertification procedures occur every 6 years for all 

established programs.  

 

Finally, our committee is always available for residents if there are concerns about a 

particular program that require guidance or involvement. Please feel free to reach out to 

anybody on the committee.  

 

Current members of the ACVD Education Committee: 

Ashley Bourgeois (Chair) 

Rebecca Mount (Chair Elect) 

Christine Cain 

Mitzi Clark 

Ashley Detwiler 

Katie Rook 

Jeanmarie Short 

 

The best email contact is education@acvd.org which is monitored by the Chair of the 

Committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ashley Bourgeois, DVM, DACVD 

Chair, ACVD Education Committee 

mailto:education@acvd.org

